
PASSPORT NIGHT 
The Ulster County Clerk’s Office will be at the Lloyd Town 

Clerk’s Office located at 12 Church Street, Highland 

Wednesday, October 23, 2019 
5:30 P.M.—7:30 P.M. 

 

What you should know: 
 All first time applicants must appear in person 

 Anyone under age 16 must have both parents 
present (or completed DS-3053); ages 16-17 
require only one parent  

 

 First time applicants need their original birth 
certificate (or a certified copy) and their 
driver’s license or non-driver ID 

 You will need to submit at least one check 

 Pictures will be taken on site for $10.00 

For a comprehensive list of requirements or for any questions, 
please visit www.co.ulster.ny.us/countyclerk or call the Ulster 
County Clerk’s Office at 845-340-3270 
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